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Outdoor Wear 
As the weather is starting to change and 
become colder and wetter, can we please 

make sure that your 
child brings with them 
a coat each day, and a 
tracksuit on P.E days. 

 
Thank You! 

Year 6 and Year 5 Prayer Service 
As you maybe aware, we are not able to 

hold assemblies in the hall at the moment 
due to Covid 19 Guidelines. So to keep 

some normality for the children we hold 
them through Microsoft Teams, where all 
the children are able to attend a virtual 

Assembly. Year 6 held their Prayer  
Service last week which was very  

enjoyable, and year 5 did a 
marvellous one this week, so 
well done and a big thank you 

to all of you. 

Welcome Back 
We would like to welcome all the children 
back to school, along with 

our new  
Starters. It has been an 
amazing start to the new 

year!  All our children have  
listened and followed the 
social distancing rules perfectly, so a big 

well done to them. 

Dear Father, Thank you for holiday times, for freedom, family and friends. Help me 
to keep these happy times in my heart. I am excited to start school; to spend time 

with my teacher and school friends. Help me to settle back into this school year! Help 
me to learn, to grow in confidence and to have lots of fun. Amen. 

Covid-19 
We would like to thank all our parents for 
their continued support and gratitude for 
any help we have been able to give during 

the lockdown period.  The end of last 
school year has not been in any way  

normal and with the help and support of 
our parents and outside agencies (e.g. 

Tesco, Asda, The Albion Foundation and 
St Vincent de Paul) we have been able to 

support some of our less  
fortunate families that Covid 19 

has affected so Thank You. 

A Big Thank You 
Our staff kindly made cash 
and food donations to help 

our parents throughout the lockdown so 
we would like to say a big Thank you  

Parking 
Can all parents when dropping and  

collecting their children please 
have the residents in mind as we 

have already had a number of  
complaints regards to blocking their 

drives etc. 

New Starters 
 

Welcome to all our new  
pupils and their families 

that have joined  
St John Bosco Catholic  
Primary School for the 

first time this week. The  
children have had a fantastic start with 
us in their new classes so well done to 

all of them. 


